Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

9-13-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 2

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 2" (1974). Newsbulletin. 35. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/35

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

Salve Regina College Weekly News Bulletin

Vol. 2, No. 2

September 13, 1974

Student Activity

Robert Kulo (Theatre) announces the dates of future Readers Theatre performances: <u>Under Milk Wood</u>, December 6 - 7, and the Hobbit, March 14 and 15, Some performances of <u>Charlotte's Web</u> for elementary school children are being considered also.

Do you want to be a part of this activity? If you want to get involved, contact Bob Kulo at his office in O'Hare, #204, or students Pam Sinyei and Margaret Allen

Faculty News

If any faculty member has information that deserves to be announced in a press release, he/she is invited to submit the news worthy item to the PR office. Forms for this purpose will be available in the office of the faculty secretary, in the near future. In the meantime, contact the PR office directly.

News-worthy items may be news tips, announcements, or possible material for feature-type articles. Glossy pictures are an asset, and, if available, should be included.

Admissions Office

Miss Betsy Mathison, a 1972 SRC graduate and a Newport resident, has joined the admissions office staff, where she will work as an admissions counselor. She and Ken Binder, who is also an admissions counselor, will attend the College Day program at La Salle Academy, Providence, on September 24. Representatives from twenty-eight New England Catholic colleges, and the public and private Rhode Island colleges, will be in attendance.

Each college day is an attempt to acquaint students and parents with the range of collegiate opportunities and academic areas of study offered by the participating institutions.

The high school days originally scheduled for October 21 and 23rd have been cancelled.

Public Relations Office

Nina Kulikowski and Lynn McGroary will be working for the public relations office.

I.D's

During the week of September 16, I. D. photos will be taken on the first floor of O'Hare, outside the Twombly - Burden Room, at these hours:

Commuter students	9/16	8:30 - 11:00
	9/17	2:30 - 5:00
and and an area of the second	9/18	9:00 - 11:00
	9/19	9:00 - 11:00 and
Special Students		2:00 ~ 5:00
	9/20	8:30 - 10:30
Graduate students	9/16 - 9/20	6:00 - 8:30 P. M.

Staff and faculty: Anytime during the week when commuters, special and graduate students are listed. Also, on Wednesday, before and after the faculty meeting.

Non-Profit Organization U. S. Postage PAID Newport, R. I. 02840 Permit No. 42